From: Dolan, David S. [mailto:David.Dolan@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2018 3:49 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Travel request

Steve,

  Officer Stephen returned form her training in San Antonio, TX with the TSA. The TSA paid for all travel expenses and the Officer only received the standard equipment issued to a Canine Handler per their guidelines. Let me know if you have any other questions. Travel dates were 11 Oct - 21 Dec 17.

 

Lt. David Dolan

Commanding Officer

Canine Unit

